
 

 

 

NFE SOUTH HOLDINGS LIMITED  
FURTHER TO ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT TITLED, “NFE 

SOUTH HOLDINGS LIMITED LNG TERMINAL AND PIPELINE PROJECT, OLD 

HARBOUR, ST. CATHERINE,” NFE SOUTH HOLDINGS LIMITED  

INVITES YOU TO A 

PUBLIC MEETING 

ON THE 

AMENDMENT TO ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITS AND BEACH LICENSES 

ISSUED 

FOR 

THE PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF A LNG TERMINAL 

AND PIPELINE PROJECT, OLD HARBOUR, ST. CATHERINE 

VENUE:  OLD HARBOUR PRIMARY SCHOOL, MARLIE 

ACRES, OLD HARBOUR, IN THE PARISH OF ST. 

CATHERINE 

DATE:  WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2018 

TIME:  5:30 P.M. 

 
Information providing the Proposed Amendments are available for review at: 

• NEPA Document Centre  
• Old Harbour Bay Fishing Village  c/o Sue Beckford 
• Old Harbour Branch Library 
• www.nepa.gov.jm 
• www.cdaestech.com 

Comments and queries can be sent to NEPA at: applications@nepa.gov.jm 

 

NFE SOUTH HOLDINGS LIMITED  

 

 
For inquiries, please call 929-0023/0025/8824 or email us at: cdaestech@hotmail.com 

or conraddouglasnassociatesltd@gmail.com 

http://www.nepa.gov.jm/
http://www.cdaestech.com/

